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Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

0il and Gas Conservation Commission :
State of Colorado !
Room 237, Columbine Building . 5
1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Drilling permit No. 68-66, dated March 6, 1968, was issued
by your office to drill North Douglas Creek No. 3 (Gov't.) located in
the NE/4 Section 3, T2S, R102W, Rio Blanco County, Colorado. Because
Well No. 2 in the SW/4 Section 28, T1S, R102W was recently completed
as a dry hole, drilling of Well No. 3 has been postponed pending
further engineering study of the area.

It is requested that you hold the $75 drilling fee in

abe ibeyance. We will use it when we submit our'ﬁgzizgggigg_gg_zggggzign )
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